
From:  

Bjorn Warloe  

Email:  

declangalt@hotmail.com  

Location:  

Cully Neighborhood Portland Oregon  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

I want to see congestion pricing for freeways, and better transit and bike share funding. It would make a 
huge difference for our city if the Max was able to travel under downtown in a tunnel instead of having 
to go over the steel bridge and then on surface streets, major improvements to light rail and bus service 
should be our focus, not widening urban freeways that do a poor job of serving the needs of residents. 
Bike share also should be funded at a level that makes it an economical choice for users, rather than the 
current rates which are simply too high for what the service is.  
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